
Water Supply
Strategy Update

We are updating our water supply strategy to ensure a safe, secure and 
sustainable water supply for Waterloo Region as we continue to grow.

What to expect?

In this study, we will look at future water supply 

needs for the community through to 2051. A 

range of options will be developed and evaluated 

to create a strategy.

What’s the process?

This study is being completed as a master plan and 

will follow the requirements of Phases 1 and 2 of 

the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (as 

amended February 2024), an approved process 

under the Environmental Assessment Act.

We want to hear from you!

We will share information with you throughout the study and ask for your ideas. The feedback you provide, 

along with the technical studies and advice from experts in the field, will help us make decisions for the 

strategy.

Stay in the know
The best way to get involved in this 

study, receive updates and next steps, 

is to subscribe to the EngageWR 

project page at 

engagewr.ca/watersupply.

Contact
For questions or to receive information 

in another way, please contact 

Nicole Sapeta, Senior Engineer

226-750-4521

nsapeta@regionofwaterloo.ca

Thank you, and we look forward to working 
with you on this water journey.

https://www.engagewr.ca/watersupply
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